
RESOLUTION NO. __:2019 

 

 WHEREAS, the City’s 2012 Peterbilt garbage truck is currently out of 
service and unsafe for continued used by the City; 
 

 WHEREAS, in order to continue to provide the citizens of Morehead 
efficient garbage collection service, the purchase of a new truck is necessary;   

 

 WHEREAS, the City is a member of Sourcewell which is a national 
government cooperative purchasing program meeting the requirements set forth 
in KRS 45A295.-320;  

 

 WHEREAS, the City of Morehead, Kentucky Board of City Council 
(hereinafter referred to as “CITY”), desires to purchase a garbage truck from 
Central Indiana Truck Equipment Corp. through the Sourcewell (formerly NJPA) 
Contract #112014-THC;    
 

 NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the City of Morehead, 
Kentucky Board of City Council that the purchase of the garbage truck from 
Central Indiana Truck Equipment Corp. in the amount of $158,588 ($32,500 
trade-in towards purchase price and financing $126,088) is approved and Mayor 
White-Brown shall have the authority to execute said Agreement on the City’s 
behalf.  
 
 Passed and adopted by the City Council of the City of Morehead this 12th 
day of August 2019.  
 
 
 
 
     ___________________________________ 
     Laura White-Brown, Mayor     
 
 
ATTEST: 
 
____________________________ 
Crissy Cunningham, City Clerk 


